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I am writing today in support of bill HB 3170. This funding is absolutely needed for 

our community. Climate change only continues to worsen the impacts of severe 

weather upon the most desperate members of our community. I urge the committee 

to pass this bill and continue funding the resilience hubs and networks, to help 

ensure that people in need are not forgotten.  


